NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPAKTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

December 27, 2000

Harvey E. Yates Company
P.O. Box 1933
Roswell, NM 88202

Attn: Leonard Carpenter
Gordon Yanney

RE: Harvey E. Yates Company’s Bennett Ranch Unit Well No. 1Y, located in Unit
B of Section 14, Township 26 South, Range 12 East, Otero County, New
Mexico, NMPM

Dear Sirs,

In regards to the above referenced well, the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) has yet
to receive the following Federal regulatory reports and well information:

Subsequent completion reports after the setting of production casing, well completion report,

notarized well deviation survey and a complete set of logs.

Please refer to the NMOCD’s Rules and Regulations 104.D.1.(a), 1105.A. and Rule 1128.A.

Rule 1128.A., pertains to regulatory forms required by the NMOCD on Federal Land.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Respectfully yours,
%7“ 6.

Bryan G. Arrant
NMOCD-District 11
PES, Artesia

Fax: Lori Wrotenbery, Division Director, -Santa Fe
cc: Tim Gum, District Supervisor,- Artesia
Well File
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